
 

City Manager’s Office 

MEMORANDUM 

 

DATE: 12/27/23 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

THROUGH: Doug Thornley, City Manager  Approved Electronically 

FROM: Nic Ciccone, Government Affairs Manager 

SUBJECT:  2024 Reno City Charter Committee 

The Reno City Charter Committee will convene for their first meeting of the biennium on 

January 9, 2024. Since its creation in 2013, the Charter Committee has been tasked with 

reviewing the City’s Charter every two years. After reviewing and discussing any changes to the 

charter, the Committee meets with the Reno City Council to discuss possible amendments.  

Staff is preparing a general overview of the City Charter for the body to consider at its first 

meeting next month. The Committee will also be tasked with selecting a Chair and Vice Chair as 

well as the schedule for their 2024 meetings. The current Charter Committee appointments can 

be found below.  

2024 Charter Committee Appointments 

Appointer Appointee 

Mayor Alexandra Pipitone 

Ward 1 John Marshall 

Ward 2 Stacey Shinn 

Ward 3 Zach Khan 

Ward 4 Vacant 

Ward 5 Austin Brown 

At-Large Dennis Green 

Senate Majority 1 Tess Opferman 

Senate Majority 2 Lilith Baran 

Senate Minority 1 Ronda Clifton 

Assembly Majority 1 Peter Larsen 

Assembly Majority 2 Edward Coleman 

Assembly Minority 1 Miranda Hoover 
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